
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Taylor, Ron S. (ACL/RSC/Region IV)' <Ron.Taylor@aoa.hhs.gov> 

Date: 2/18/2014 9:53:36 AM
Subject: RE: Question about Title III

Thanks Ron.

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Taylor, Ron S. (ACL/RSC/Region IV) [mailto:Ron.Taylor@aoa.hhs.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 9:19 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: RE: Question about Title III

Hello Tony -

Please note, we have not forgotten about your query. With the weather situation, it has been difficult to get all the 
appropriate parties together at one time to discuss this. You should hear back from us this week on this. Thanks in 
advance for your patience.

Kindly,

Ron

Ronald S. Taylor
Administration for Community Living - Region IV 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services
404.562.7530 (O) 404.562.7598 (F) 
ron.taylor@acl.hhs.gov
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From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 4:04 PM
To: Taylor, Ron S. (ACL/RSC/Region IV)
Subject: Question about Title III

Ron,

I am asking for clarification regarding the distribution of Title III funds. After the initial distribution per the IFF, is 
there a prohibition on realigning both service and administrative dollars. In the past I have only adjusted the service 
dollars, but now I want to also move the administrative dollars. I want to provide the admin. dollars to the AAA 
delivering the services.
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Any information you can provide on this would be very helpful.

Tony

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.
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